
Adult Technical Education

Parental Permission
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Your child has expressed interest in participation in our Adult Technical Education Program. These

classes are generally made up of adult learners that are not subject to the same background check

and screening process that are standard for adults that work with students during the daytime.

In addition, the program to which your child has applied may have inherent safety risks. This class

uses tools and equipment that are safe when safety protocols are followed but it is not possible to

closely supervise all students at all times to prevent a possible incident resulting from careless or

unsafe operation of these tools. If the student does not comply with his/her responsibilities for

safety, he or she may be removed from the class.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 802-382-1007. Thank you for your cooperation and

for supporting your child’s interest in learning with us at the Hannaford Career Center!

Sincerely,

Joy VerPlanck

Assistant Director for Adult Education

I hereby give permission for _______________________________________________

Student’s Name

to participate in the Adult Technical Education _________________________________ class.

I have read and understood the above letter.

Signed: _________________________________________ Date: _______________________
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